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HB3501 is outrageous.  As a homeowner, taxpayer and voter I feel our government 

has deserted us.  We get to pay for playgrounds and parks but our children will no 

longer be safe there. I have true empathy for the people who are not homeless by 

choice. I can only imagine the cost of feeding the thousands of campers who will 

flock to my once beautiful city. 

 

I beg you to please not vote for this terrible bill. 


